
 

 

In an effort to raise awareness about gas and electric safety, PSE&G 

would like to share with New Jersey municipalities a link to our safety 

content which can be found at 

https://nj.pseg.com/safetyandreliability.  

We hope you choose to link to our safety content on your websites 

and/or social media accounts to help educate the public. 

 

 

Help spread the word about safety! 

  

https://nj.pseg.com/safetyandreliability

